
 

Engagement Sessions:  
School Resource Officers 

 

  
 

INVITATION TO SITE COUNCIL & PSWE TEAM ENGAGEMENT SESSION 

 

TO: Waite Park Families 

  
SUBJECT: Requesting Waite Park Family feedback on MPS School Resource Officer program 

  
Greetings, 

  
MPS is gathering broad input on the future of its School Resource Officers (SROs) program and would like to hear from 
school families throughout the district.  

  
Our school will be holding a session on Friday, June 2, 2017 from 9:30-10:30AM in the Waite Park Media Center. 

  
We will start the session with a presentation on the SRO program and then introduce three potential models that MPS is 
looking at advancing for the future of its SRO program. We will then break into small groups to answer key questions.  
 

Your feedback will be anonymous and will be merged with information gathered from other schools that are conducting 
the same session. 

  
Other feedback that MPS is gathering on this issue will be through community-wide feedback sessions and surveys 
provided to students, staff, and wider community. 

  
MPS will use this feedback to inform the Board of Education on how best to move forward with providing safe and 
secure learning environments for students, staff and families. A Board vote is scheduled for August 8 with an initial 
presentation of the recommendation on July 11. 

  
Sincerely, 

  
Rochelle McGinness 

 

 


